
 

 

July 21, 2020  

 

 

TO: Monogram/APIQR Participants 

 API Auditors 

 

FROM: Monogram/APIQR Program 

 

RE: Onsite audits performed due to facility location change 

 

Please be advised that Monogram/APIQR on-site audits are required for facilities that have had a 

location change since the previous audit. 

 

Any facility that has changed locations since the previous audit or has identified the need to change 

locations prior to the next audit is required to complete the API Monogram/APIQR Facility 

Name/Location Change Request Form. Please access this form on the API website at API Monogram 

& APIQR: Apply, Renew, Modify. 

 

Please contact us at audits@api.org with any questions about this communication. 

 

Best Regards,  

 

 
Sharon Bowie  

Manager, Monogram/APIQR  
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